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Date: April 18, 1994

Di vi sion: Services and
Conmuni ty
Devel opnent
TO Local District Conm ssioners

SUBJECT: Protective Services for Adults (PSA): Service Delivery
Net wor k Sur vey

ATTACHVENTS: None

As indicated in Section 473.2 of the Social Services Law and Section 457.7
of Departnent regulations, the delivery of PSA requires the coordi nati on
and wutilization of community resources. These resources, i ncl udi ng
personnel from nedical, psychiatric, nursing, legal and |aw enforcenent
groups, public service agencies, advocacy groups, church councils and other
public and private service agencies, constitute the PSA service delivery
net wor k. The Departnent has recently inplenented several initiatives to
support the provision of PSA as a community-based service responsibility.
These initiatives have included the devel opment of nodel service delivery
agreenents with other providers such as the Ofice for Aging and agencies

serving nentally retarded or devel opnentally di sabl ed adults. Efforts are
underway to devel op working protocols wth police agencies and district
attorney's offices. We have al so devel oped training courses that focus on

the |inkage between PSA and other comunity service providers. This year we
are providing joint training for staff fromthe Ofice of Mental Retardation
and Devel opnental Disabilities (OVRDD) and PSA concerning issues of nutua
i nterest. W are also developing nodel training materials for hospital -
based staff on the issue of adult abuse and negl ect.

We hope that these efforts to educate other service providers have resulted
in an increase in appropriate referrals and inproved coordi nati on anbng
agencies providing services to inpaired adults. To assist us in evaluating
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the inpact of these initiatives and to gather information to plan for future
interagency initiatives, the Ofice of Housing and Adult Services wll be
sendi ng, under separate cover, a brief survey formto the Director of
Services in each district. Your cooperation in this effort wll be
appr eci at ed. If there are any questions regardi ng the survey, your staff
may contact Kathleen Crowe at 518-432-2985 or OFI SIink USERI D ROFO17.

Frank Puig

Deputy Conmi ssi oner
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